
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: May 7, 2025 

Subject: DC Medicaid Fee Schedules 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
We are sending this notice regarding your contracted rates with AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia  
(DC). Historically, the Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) has published the DC Medicaid Fee For Service 
(FFS) fee schedule to their web portal (https://www.dc-
medicaid.com/dcwebportal/nonsecure/feeScheduleInquiry). While Medicaid Managed Care Plans are not 
obligated to leverage the fee schedule published by FFS, AmeriHealth Caritas DC has opted to leverage the 
Standard DC Medicaid Fee Schedule (highlighted in yellow below) for many of our contracts to avoid a need to 
negotiate, and subsequently configure, rates for each individual service/code.  This approach has streamlined our 
contracting efforts with many of our provider partners. 

 
In addition to the Standard DC Medicaid Fee Schedule highlighted in yellow below, (identified as 
Medical_Fee_Schedule.csv on the downloadable version), DHCF also publishes multiple adjunct fee schedules to 
include specific adjuncts for Dental, Anesthesia, and ASCs. Recently, DHCF has added adjunct fee schedules 
specific to Provider ID, Provider Type, and Provider Specialty.   
 
Unless otherwise stated, any reference to the “published DC Medicaid Fee Schedule” in existing contract 
language with AmeriHealth Caritas DC is configured based upon the “Standard Fee Schedule” as indicated on 
the interactive tool, or “Medical_Fee_Schedule.csv” if referencing the published downloadable files.    

 
The new adjunct fee schedules do not apply to any contract ratified prior to their existence, or any current or 
future contract not explicitly agreeing to replace the Standard DC Medicaid Fee Schedule with an alternate 
source or reimbursement methodology.  
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https://www.dc-medicaid.com/dcwebportal/nonsecure/feeScheduleDownload 

 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC Provider Account Executive or call Provider Services at 202-408-2237.  
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Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC  
 


